

SPEED'S NEWS



PRESIDENT: Pat Driscoll 224-7263

VICE PRESIDENT: Ray Wyland 645-1034

SECRETARY-TREASURER: Rosemary Frank 451-8187

DESIGNEES: Roger Westerberg 458-0708

Al Amsden 484-4058

NEWSLETTER EDITOR: Eleanor Renwick 888-7233, 227-0018 W

Dear Chapter 54 Members and Friends:

Many best wishes to all of you! The holidays are my favorite time of year—somehow people seem more happy and friendly. I hope yours is great!

Thanks to Gene and Rosemary Frank for sharing their Spruce Goose Tour with us during the November mid-month. I wish I could have been there but their pictures did a good job of easing the pain.

At the November meeting, discussion was held on the Chapter Banquet. The motion was made and seconded to have the banquet on February 11th at the Piccadilly. (All you fans please make your reservations early. All details will arrive with the January newsletter.) A banquet room has been reserved for us; present officers will seek entertainment and send out special invitations to other chapters and special guests. If you have any ideas for entertainment (other than the dancing girls) please let me know.

Don't forget the 1984 EAA calendars. On January 1st you'll wish you had one. You can purchase them from Rosemary at \$4.00 ea. and help the chapter kitty, too.

This is a short one, but it's for a good cause. See you at the meeting on the 12th!

